
New Carlisle Town Council Work Session Memoranda,  April 19, 2017 

Present were President Carter, Vice President Vojtko, Council Member Rypma, Council Member 

Vermillion, Council Member Budreau and Clerk-Treasurer Susan Moffitt. 

 

Also in attendance were Jared Huss, Andrea Halpin, Jeff Roseboom, Nancy Taplin, Phil Rafalski, Paul 

White and Matt Wood. 

 

The work session was held at 5:00 PM for discussion regarding a proposed path between Olive 

Elementary School and Bourissa Hills Park.   

 

Proposed was a walking path/nature trail that would run along the school’s property line to be 

used both by the public and by students and staff of the elementary school. 

 

There is a local company that has offered to do clearing and tree removal and place wood chips for 

the path.  There was discussion regarding the Town’s lease of the path from NPUSC, future 

maintenance and upkeep and liability.    Also discussed was the benefit of additional connectivity to 

the park. 

 

The work session adjourned at 5:52 PM. 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Ken Carter, Council President 

 

Attest: 

 

____________________________________________ 

Susan I. Moffitt, Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 


